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GREEN BAY - Family  Services of Northeast Wisconsin is recruiting for a Family Support 
Worker with our Early Head Start program.  Early Head Start is a  voluntary, home visitation
program offering intensive  support to high-risk parents with the goal of improving family 
functioning, promoting positive parenting, and helping each family to  identify and meet their
child's developmental needs.

  

The program  currently has a 40-hour per week, limited term (16 weeks to  cover a maternity
leave), home visitor position available. This  position involves weekly home visits to prenatal
mothers and families  with children up to 3 years old. Knowledge of child growth and 
development, parenting and/or home visiting experience, and  bilingual skills are valued. Early
Childhood education is preferred.

  

To  apply visit www.familyservicesnew.org/careers  .
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